To: Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk

From: Rosalie McKenney, Land Use Administrative Assistant

Date: 4/29/2020

Re: IWC MEETING DATE CANCELLATION

As there currently is no business and with the constraints for public gatherings presented by the CO-VID 19 virus, the IWC Commission will cancel their regular meeting scheduled for 5/06/2020.

Any applications submitted before the 5/06/2020, will still be considered as officially received on that date and heard at the next regularly scheduled meeting date.

Cc: Board of Selectmen